
ADULT/STUDENT PEP BUS – 7/25/18 

If we have enough interest, we will be taking a chartered bus to the State Baseball Tournament 

at Principal Park in Des Moines on Wednesday, July 25, 2018.  The cost for the bus ride will be 

$35.00.  You will need to purchase a ticket to the game once you get there.   

The bus will NOT be stopping so we recommend that you eat at the park or bring a sack lunch 

to eat on the bus.   

Elementary & middle school students must have an adult accompany them.   

The bus would leave from the north parking lot of Western Dubuque High School at 12:45 p.m.   

If you would like to ride the bus, please bring your money to the office by 3:00 p.m. Monday, 

July 23, 2018.  NO REFUNDS! 

Office Hours: 

Friday, July 20th 

 6:30-10:30 a.m. 

Monday, July 23rd 

 6:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m.  

Questions?  Call 563-876-3442 x3000 

 

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS ONLY 

       - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

(Cut along line and return the bottom portion with your money) 

 

If you are a high school student riding the bus, you will need to fill out the form below and turn 

it in with your money by 3:00 p.m. on Monday, July 23, 2018. 

Please remember that your child will be representing Western Dubuque High School and that 

all school rules do apply. 

Student’s Name (please print): ________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________________ 

Parent Day-Time Phone #: ________________________  DATE: ___________________ 


